
              Easter Eggstravaganza  
 

We would like to invite you to our Easter Craft Afternoon in 
Reception on Tuesday 26th March at 2.10pm. 

It will be an opportunity to work with your child and make some 
eggciting Easter treats in our classroom.  

We hope you can make it. 

 

Many Thanks  

Mrs Abrahams & Team 


